Safety & Compliance Consulting
29 Sweetman Lane
West Milford, NJ 07480-2932
Tel/Fax (973) 728-5141

June 7, 2000
QTK2000-F020A
Attn: Diane Poole / FCC-OET
Re: FCC ID: O2PMILLENNIUM-100
Applicant: Technica House Incorporation
Correspondence Ref No: 14429
731 Confirmation Number: EA97706
Date of FCC E-Mail; 06/07/00
Type Product (EUT): Desktop PC
Dear Diane Poole:

Please be advised the subject device was system tested with shielded cables. Attached find the amended
Users Manual that recommends the use on shielded cables when connecting peripheral devices to the
subject PC in accordance with Section 15.27.

I trust this answers your inquiry. If not, please advise.

Sincerely yours,

Gt d Tl

ichard Mullen

Manager
Safety & Compliance Consulting

Ce: Quietek Corporation
Technica House Incorporation



